MYHA Board Meeting
January 4, 2010

7:00 p.m.
Stout Ale House

Meeting Minutes

Meeting was called to order at 7:06 p.m. by President Aaron Keopple.  Mission and vision were read by Scott Strong.  MYHA Board members present were:  Aaron Keopple, Scott Strong, Mary Kerg, LeAnne Talberg, Erik Davidson, Brent Miller, Jessica Miller, Lori Paulson, Sheri Platter, Aaron Richartz.  MYHA Board member absent was:  Jane Strong.  No members were present.
Member Comments:  None

Secretary’s Report:  December minutes will be completed and distributed via email this week.
Treasurer’s Report:

Mary Kerg presented a year to date report of the finances of MYHA.  A motion was made by Brent Miller to approve the Treasurer’s report as presented.  Motion was seconded by Scott Strong.  Motion approved unanimously. 
Ice Board Update:  Discussions are continuing with the county regarding insurance coverage for off ice events such as home shows, etc.  A decision on this issue will be made in the near future.  

President’s Report: Aaron Keopple
Ice Board has presented a contract for ice rental to MYHA.  A motion was made by Jessica Miller to approve MYHA rental contract for ice time.  Seconded by Scott Strong. Motion was unanimously approved.

General Ops: Lori Paulson

43 LTS skaters will be participating in the second session of LTS.  Volunteer hours are now being posted on the MYHA website and will be updated weekly.  Discussion was held on several potential new LTS coaches.
Concessions:  Jess Miller

It has been a quiet month in the concession stand.  Current balance in the checking account is approximately $5,900.  Hoping sales will increase as the tournament season begins.

Tournaments:  Scott Strong
Bantam - Cancelled

Peewee B – 5 teams

Squirts  - Full

U10/U14 – Need one more team for U10, U14 is full

Suggestion was made that we consider establishing specific set weekends for tournaments.  Many of the associations in the area have set weekends for their tournaments and this allows teams to plan on a specific weekend for a certain age level year after year.
Scheduling:  Sheri Platter

No new updates.  Scheduling will be tight during January with High School games.  Members should prepare to be patient.
Fundraising: Aaron Richartz

There will be a hockey stick fundraiser for the tournaments.  Golf outing is set to be held again in May.  Planning for the golf tournament has begun.

Ice and Recognition:  Brent Miller

Ice in the barn is ready to go.  Scheduling of the outdoor ice should be done through the master scheduler.  
Hockey Ops:  Erik Davidson

Currently need more coaches for LTS second session.  Corbin Richartz has applied to coach LTS.  A motion was made by Aaron Keopple to approve Corbin Richartz as LTS coach.  Motion was seconded by Scott Strong.  Motion approved unanimously.

Motion was made by Scott Strong to approve Chad Cook as LTS coach.  Seconded by Jess Miller.  Motion approved unanimously.  
Ice sharing between teams during the upcoming busy season was discussed.
Communications: Jane Strong

Latest Chatter is posted on the website.  No other updates.
Sheri Platter made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:01 p.m.  Lori Paulson seconded the motion.  Motion was approved unanimously and meeting was adjourned.

